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Writing from the Junior Classroom   

 

 

 

 

 

I went to Tamworth show and saw the puppies. By Cody  

I went to see the sheep. By Charlotte   

We are drawing a praying mantis in Science.  

We are learning about mini beasts. By James 

I picked up rubbish for Clean Up Australia day.  By Louis 

l  went to Tamworth show  and  l  saw puppies. By Maddy  

At the Tamworth show we went to the animal nursery and we saw  

puppies and a llama. By Heidi 

We made models out of recycling.  By Dylan 

We  put on gloves and picked up rubbish.  By Aidan 

The fire truck sprayed me. By Tahlia  

The fire truck wet me. By Hudson 

My uncle came to school with the Fire Brigade.  We went on the truck. By Sophie 

I watched the horses. By Alexis 

I liked the puppy dogs at the animal nursery.  By Leo 
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       Students of the Week—Term 1 Weeks 6 & 7 

 

 
News from the classroom ! 

 
         

 

 

                                     From the P & C 

A massive thankyou for all our school and CWA rodeo volunteers who helped to make the day such a success for our 

Bendemeer School.  Please bring your ideas of where to spend our fundraising $ to the next P&C meeting in our  library.  

What does your child enjoy doing?  Are there excursions or sports or other  

experiences you would like our school to offer? 

We still have cold soft drinks for sale at $1 each minimum ten for an order delivered to the school gate at 3pm. 

NAPLAN 

Year 3 and Year 5 students will sit NAPLAN next Wednesday—Friday. 

Harmony Day 

On the 21st March we will be celebrating  Harmony Day.   The theme  this year is “Living in Harmony”.  Students will 

research their origins during History lessons. They are encouraged to come dressed in an outfit with a plate of food to 

share  that represents a part of their ancestry.  Your child may change into orange coloured clothes after morning tea.   

Parents/carers are invited to watch the parade commencing at 9am, when students will also talk about where they 

come from. Please join us for morning tea at the conclusion of the mornings events. 

Attendance 

The health and safety  of our students is extremely important to us. Please remember to contact the school if your child 

is absent so we can maintain accurate records. Just a reminder that all absences must be explained within 7 days of the 

first day of them being away.  

Lunch Orders 

It would be very much appreciated if lunch orders  were handed in prior to Thursday to allow enough time for 

the Café to order in and prepare. 

Heidi Axon for fluency in 

oral reading 

Connor Byrne for improvement in 

spelling and writing conventions 

 

 

This week we have been learning about Clean Up Australia Day. We picked up the rubbish on Monday with special gloves. On 
Thursday we made sculptures like robots and rockets out of our rubbish from home.  By Aidan   

"Any finished Harry Potter books?" interrogated Mrs Doak as I handed my books over to her. On Tuesday we had library and 
science.  In library we have a chart where every week you borrow a book and return or renew your book and you get a sticker, 
and if we fill our place in the chart full of stickers we get a surprise. For library I borrowed Harry Potter the third and fourth of 
the series and for DEAR (oh yeah that means Drop Everything And Read) I chose a book called PAX. So now you know where 

you can find all the Harry Potter books?? The library now has a new screen door that we use to keep the flies out and we now 
have library just before lunch. My new favourite thing about the library is the story Mrs Doak is reading to us called Blabber 

Mouth. We have book talks on certain weeks and this week Ava had to deliver the book talk. By Mitchell 

My partner in the strip the willow dance was Mitch. Last week the Tamworth Show was 150 years old. After the dance Mum, 
Aidan, Tilly and I had ice cream and looked at the crazy chickens.  Tilly went on the Whizzer and the bumpers car. My favourite 

part was seeing the really big chicken. By Ava  

I can't wait to do science! On Tuesday the seniors do science with Mrs Doak l just started building a rhino robot that Ava also 
built. Ava’s robot rhino goes really fast. l hope mine goes fast too. l started building mine in the morning and have almost fin-

ished it. Tomorrow I will be able to finish it.  By Sal  

Eee Orrr Eee Orrr! What is that sound? Look at that! Its a fire brigade and they are on the school oval. On Friday the 24th of Feb-
ruary the fire trucks came to visit our school to teach us about bush fire safety. They talked to us and they said if there is smoke 
where your face is you have to cover duck and roll. We were told about a really bad fire on the Moonbi Ranges. We got to go on 
the fire truck and we were allowed to play with the hose. We saw the nozzle where you turn the hose up. We looked at where 
the chainsaw and the fire extinguisher are kept and we heard the sirens. At the end we went under the hose. We were allowed 

to hold the hose and we got really wet because we went under the hose. I had a lot of fun!  By Tilly 

Wow, this bus trip is really bumpy, I hope its worth it to go to the Tamworth Show. We are almost there. Oh, I see Mrs Tolosa 
waiting out the front. It was a special day to be at the show because it is the shows 150 year anniversary and its school day so 
lots of kids will be there. When I walked through the door I saw so many people. We looked at plenty of magnificent artworks, 

sculptures and yummy cakes. We walked outside and ate recess under a shady tree. Then we went to learn about how to milk a 
cow. Mrs Tolosa had to show us how to milk the cow then everyone was allowed to give her a pat. After that we saw a sheep 
being shorn, we were allowed to feel the wool and put it in a bale. Then we were off to the animal nursery where we saw lots 
of animals. My favourite animals were the bunnies, the miniature horses and the pups. We went into the arena and ate our 

lunch while watching camp drafting. We then had a bumpy ride home. I had a great time! By Brynn  

1 week left!!! it's time to say goodbye to the Lego spike education kits as we have to return them back to Sydney for other 
schools to use. This week we will be making our last creations then programming them to do the following move, avoid obsta-

cles, dance, fling things and many more. This week I have been making a small driving base that detects when an object is with-
in 10cm then turns and keeps going, I have loved these kits and will miss them. They have been really fun and I hope to use 

them again. By Connor 

 

Lets party and get your partner for strip the willow! One, two three and bow, cross hands on both sides, single turn on both 
hands, dosido. Skip to the bottom of the set and strip the willow. Face the outside, skip to the top and then go under the bridge 
and now back to your place.  We danced this routine three times last Saturday at the Tamworth Show and I loved it. This show 

was extra special because it was 150 years old.  By Zahara 

 

 
 

Cody Keyte for sounding our 

words when reading 

 
 

 

                                               Congratulations to Maddy Tolosa for achieving  her Silver award!! 

 

Aidan Fletcher for being a fantastic 

buddy at the Tamworth Show 
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         2023  

   TAMWORTH      

       SHOW 

 

 

Cody’s artwork Tilly’s artwork Congratulations! Congratulations! 


